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To: Asst. Schools Division Superintendent 3357

Chief Education Program Supervisors

Education Program Supervisors

Public Schools District Supervisors

All Public Elementary, Secondary & Senior High Schools
SDO Personnel Teaching & Non-Teaching

From: Office of the Schools Division Superintendent

Date: April 11, 2019

Subject: REITERATION OF DIVISION MEMORANDUM NO 117 S 2019 AND ACCESS TO
THE TICKET SUPPORT SYSTEM USING REGISTERED DEPED EMAIL ACCOUNTS

- 1. In compliance to DepEd Order No. 85, s. 2012 — Policy on the Establishment of DepEd
Email Service and DepEd Memorandum No. 227, s. 2012 — Guidelines on the Use of
the DepEd Email Service, SDO Dagupan City Ticket Support System will only be
available to registered and confirmed DepEd Email accounts starting April 15, 2019.

2. Official DepEd Email accounts reflects @deped.gov.ph as its registered domain.

- 3. ltis recommended that all units, sections and employees with unofficial email accounts

' to get/requestireset their official DepEd Email accounts in the
ticket.depeddagupan.com or visit the ICT Unit for walk-in request and have their
DepEd Email accounts registered and confirmed in the ICT Unit.

DR. LORNAXG. AYONG, CESO VI
Schools Division Superintendent
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